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	Description of Reforms
	Supporting Families Experiencing Divorce and Separation Initiative (SFI)



	Status
	Ongoing



	Jurisdiction
	Federal



	Court
	Supreme Court



	Body Responsible
	Federal Government



	Subjects
	· Family Justice


	Time Line
	April 2009 to 2014



	Publications
	None


	Description
	A new five year family law strategy Through the Supporting Families Fund, the Government of Canada will devote $122 million dollars between 2009 and 2014 to funding family justice services run by provinces and territories. Services like mediation, parent information sessions and support recalculation services (available in some provinces) will all help parents come to lasting but flexible agreements that are in the best interests of their children – all without going to court. The Government will also continue to provide funding for provincial and territorial efforts to enforce family orders and agreements. 
The SFI is centred on helping and encouraging parents to:  consider the needs of their children first; use services and public legal information tools, in addition to the legal advice of lawyers specializing in family law; come to agreements that work for their unique family situation; and comply with those agreements so they can fulfill their responsibilities to their children.


